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Tuesday 17th December 2024 
 
Christmas Holiday Homework – Griffin Class 
 
Dear Families, 
 
What an action-packed term we have just had!  The children have worked really hard across all areas of the 
curriculum and thrown themselves into our many Christmas preparations and festivities.  We hope you enjoyed our 
KS2 Christmas performance in the church this week.   
 
Our topic for next term is ‘Groundbreaking Greeks’.  We’ll learn about the developments and changes over six 
periods of ancient Greek history and explore their lasting legacy. More details are available on the Groundbreaking 
Greeks Topic Map. 
 
There will be no spelling or mathematics homework set for the Christmas holiday, but we would like each child to 
complete one piece of good quality topic homework; the task sheet is attached. Please also encourage your child to 
continue reading every day as this really helps with their language and literacy development.  Topic homework is due 
when we return to school on Monday 6th January; we will then incorporate this as part of our topic display in class. 
 
We hope you have an enjoyable Christmas holiday, and a very Happy New Year. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Griffin Team. 
 


